
14 DAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Castro Street from SussexBemis to 
Chenery streets
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      Sign Up for Email Updates 
We encourage you to sign up for regular 
updates by emailing “CastroConcrete” (include 
your address) to skech@sfwater.org.

Concrete Streets Replacement
Castro Street from Sussex/Bemis to Chenery 
The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) contractor will be 
excavating, pouring new concrete streets to follow up replacing the aging 
water main pipes.

Where: Work will occur on Castro Street, from Sussex/Bemis to 
Chenery Street. (see map to the right)

When: Construction is anticipated to begin the week of January 16, 
2024, with an estimated duration of 1 week. Weather and construction 
issues could impact the schedule. General workdays and hours are 
Monday - Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Some night and weekend work 
may be required. 

What to expect: 
• SEWER AND WATER SERVICES in the area will NOT be interrupted during

construction.

• PARKING: Parking will be prohibited on the newly laid concrete for 24
hours. Conctractor will block off the sections and remove them following
the curing period. See posted signs for exact information.

• ACCESS: Access to Businesses and residents in the work zone will be
restored following the 24-hour curing period.

• NOISE: While the contractor is required to abide by the City’s noise and
vibration ordinances, neighbors should expect some noise and limited dust
during this work. The project team will work to minimize disruption to
normal neighborhood activity; however, there will be occasional
inconveniences due to heavy equipment movement and other construction
activities.

• ACTIVITY: There may be periods of inactivity during the work as crews
complete related work on other blocks prior to final completion.

Contact: SFPUC Communications 
(415) 308-7756 or skech@sfwater.org

After hours:  (888) 801-2661 or 3-1-1

Project Location

mailto:ssip%40sfwater.org?subject=708
mailto:ssip%40sfwater.org?subject=


San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 
525 Golden Gate Aven  9th Floor
San Francisco CA 94102

Find us online at sfpuc.org  Sign Up for Email Updates 

Additional notices will be provided, but we  

encourage you to sign up for regular updates 
 by emailing “CastroConcrete” (include your 
address) to skech@sfwater.org.

Si necesita ayuda en español llame al 
(415)554–3289.

如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554–3289 。

Kung kailangan ninyo ng tulong sa Filipino
mangyaring tumawag sa (415) 554–3289.

CONCRETE STREET REPLACEMENT 
LEARN MORE and CONNECT WITH US!

Making Upgrades WW-2847
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